
Dear Senators, 

 

I am in opposition to the amendment to SF 1311 and ask you strike the language on lines 
19.8 through 19.11 of the original version of SF-1311 which states: An eligible institution 
must not require a faith statement during the application process or base any part of 
the admission decision on a student's gender or sexual orientation or religious beliefs 
or affiliations.  All schools, regardless of faith, should be allowed to participate in 
PSEO.   

 

My children attended Southwest Christian High School and Bethel University.  Both 
participated in PSEO courses.  I have seen the education they received at both schools 
and have witnessed the wonderful young adults these schools are adding to our 
communities.  Please strike this language so these schools may continue to uplift our 
state. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike  
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